
Dear Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher, 

I'm an Oregon resident and I support sexual assault survivors. 

Renewing restraining orders annually is traumatic. 

Protecting vulnerable people, children, survivors should be permanent.  

I support passing SB 482. 

Sincerely, 

Diane Russell 

Portland, OR 

#SB482 

Diane Russell 

Fine Art Portraits 

http://www.dianerussell.net 

diane@dianerussell.net 

503-253-0865 studio 

503-720-0162 cell 

 

"Art is a necessity, beauty we must have in the world.  Painting and sculpture and music 

and literature are all of the same piece as civilization, which is the art of making it 

possible for human beings to live together." 

Charles W. Hawthorne, painter 
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